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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

MINOR SITE PLAN 
February 23, 2007  

 
John E. Connolly, CPA, Connolly Financial Services, is seeking approval of a 
minor site plan for the conversion of a residential structure to non-residential 
use at 658 Main Street. The applicant is proposing to convert an existing single-
family residence to administrative and business offices with shared parking to 
be proved at the Carpet Barn property. Zoned Roadside Commercial (RC); Map 
32 / Lot 1. 

 

A copy of the application is available for review in the Planning Office at the 

Municipal Center, 75 South Street. 

 

Minor Site Plan Applications are reviewed by a Site Plan Review Committee 

consisting of the Fire Chief, the Police Chief, the Code Enforcement Officer, the 

Town Engineer and the Planning Director.  You may request that your written 

comments on this application be considered at a special meeting of the Committee if 

those comments are submitted prior to 4:30 P.M. on March 16, 2007. 

 

Please direct any questions or concerns to the Town Planner or the Assistant 

Planner. 

 

cc: Applicant 

Abutters 

Site Plan Review Committee 

Gorham Planning Board 
 

Posted and Mailed 02/23/06 ___ 
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